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Media Release 

 

The RUH is coming to you 
 
The Royal United Hospital Bath NHS Trust’s Public Governors welcome you to their first ever 
constituency meeting, which is being held at Frome Medical Centre on Wednesday 13 
November 2013 at 6pm. 
 
The meeting is open to everyone, and if you would like to find out more about the RUH 
Governors and their role, then we would be delighted to see you. 
 
As well as hearing from the Public Governors, the hospital’s Chief Executive James Scott, 
and Director of Nursing Helen Blanchard, will also be attending to give you an update on the 
hospital’s five year plan, as well talking about Care and Quality at the RUH. 
 
Ian Bynoe, who is one of the Trust’s Public Governors, said: “One of the key aspects of the 
role of governor is to ensure we represent the views of our local community and of those 
people who have signed up as a member of the RUH. We’re here to listen to what you think 
about the RUH and to learn how you can help us to help the hospital improve its services.” 

 
Tea and coffee will be available from 5:45pm and the meeting will begin at 6pm. If you would 
like to attend, please let us know you are coming in advance, by calling the RUH Membership 
Office on 01225 821299. 
 
For more information about becoming a member of the RUH please visit 
www.ruh.nhs.uk/foundationtrust   
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